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 PAGES 
 
  1  Review and Acceptance of Minutes 

 March 8, 2018 – Adopted as Written 
 
  1  James and Linda Digiandomenico Continued –  
    2-Lot Subdivision Review (PID 262-64) File #S18-03 

 Continued until April 26, 2018 
 
  1  Other Business 
   



Adopted:  April 26, 2018 – As Written 

CONWAY PLANNING BOARD 
 

MINUTES 
 

APRIL 12, 2018 
 
A meeting of the Conway Planning Board was held on Thursday, April 12, 2018 beginning at 
7:00 pm at the Conway Town Office in Center Conway, NH.  Those present were:  Chair, Robert 
Drinkhall; Selectmen’s Representative, Steven Porter; Secretary, Sarah Verney; Steven 
Hartmann; Raymond Shakir; Steven Steiner; Planning Director, Thomas Irving and Recording 
Secretary, Holly Meserve. 
 
REVIEW AND ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES 
 
Mr. Hartmann made a motion, seconded by Mr. Shakir, to approve the Minutes of March 
8, 2018 as written.  Motion carried with Mr. Hartmann abstaining from voting.  
 
JAMES AND LINDA DIGIANDOMENICO CONTINUED – 2-LOT SUBDIVISION 
REVIEW (PID 262-64) FILE #S18-03 
 
Wes Smith of Thaddeus Thorne Surveys appeared before the Board.  This is an application to 
subdivide 21.22 acres into two-lots of 19.26-acres and 1.96-acres at 600 White Mountain 
Highway, Conway.  This application was accepted as complete on February 8, 2018. 
 
Mr. Irving stated that the applicant is requesting a continuance to clarify the zoning requirement 
of frontage.  Mr. Porter made a motion, seconded by Mr. Shakir, to continue the 2-lot 
subdivision review for James and Linda Digiandomenico until April 26, 2018.  Motion 
carried unanimously.   
  
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
There was no other business. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:08 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Holly L. Meserve 
Recording Secretary 


